Dear Members of the House,

| do not have all the fancy words, but | have a beautiful, soon to be 3-year-old, that would not have been
possible without IVF. Bill HB 1373 does not provide protection for IVF providers. If the goal is to preserve
life, then IVF should be supported, not threatened. No one should deny families their best chance for a
miracle. Families should get to decide, not Bills.

Sincerely,
Isabel DeWitt

Bismarck, ND



